## Blake, Haylee, & Sabina GUYANA MUSCOTT GUYANA

Dearest Church Family,

January 2025

By popular request, I have forfeited my idea to bring back old fashioned handwritten letters. To those of you who gave me honest feedback, thank you!

This month, we have officially begun our deputation furlough. We have sixty-seven scheduled meetings between now and our projected move date. Please pray for safety in the air and on the road. Pray for our refreshment and endurance as we keep a tight schedule. Pray for our vehicle to run faithfully until our travels are complete. Pray for God to use our family in a mighty way as we seek to minister to the members of each church. Please pray that we would not allow our busy schedule to cause us to forget to be a faithful witness for the Lord. Thank you!

Lord willing, we will be moving to Guyana during the third week of July! All of our earthly possessions are packed away into a dozen plastic totes awaiting to be shipped to our new home. It is real now.

God is still supplying our needs! We\_have made it our general rule not to use our letters to ask for money. We greatly appreciate your eagerness to give! Each time we have had a need, we tell the Lord, and without fail, God will lay it on your heart to give. Early this month, we began the long process of purchasing a vehicle from Japan. This "bus" will be used for the many ministries of our church in Port Kaituma. Thank you Cornerstone Baptist Church for

your generous love offering that will help supply this need! Your Servant In Christ, Blake Muscott





PASTOR JAMES KNOX JAMESWKNOX.ORG

BLAKE: APR 25 HAYLEE: DEC 2 SABINA: FEB 6

SUPPORT ADDRESS MACEDONIA WORLD BAPTIST MISSIONS P.O. BOX 519 BRASELTON, GA 30517 (WRITE "BLAKE MUSCOTT" ON NOTE LINE)

